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Summary of assessment dialogue regarding AP 7217
The Faculty Prioritization Committee met in 2018 to discuss the effectiveness of the AP 7217 process. This resulted in fruitful dialog about changes that could be made to the process to make it better. The most consistent issue about the process was with it allowed for rankings to occur based on very little to no data. Specific suggestions to improve AP 7217 include:
· Develop a new rubric for AP 7217
· Could bring together a smaller initial group to review accuracy of a list of boxes checked or not checked by the authors. The check boxes would ask about data such as “[ ] classes in the program are at full or near-full capacity.”
· Identify how to rank multiple, identical positions (e.g. math, nursing)
· Separate rankings into those about replacement vs. growth/new program development
· Focus on agreed-upon metrics such as course efficiencies and program completers
· Change the program review data timeline to go out sooner by having summer start the academic year
· Get rid of the Shared Interest. It allows the senate and administration to introduce significant bias into the process. 
· Add to the request form the faculty title, specializations, min quals, breadth of qualifications, courses to be taught
